
FLORIDA BUILDING COMMISSION 
Accessibility Advisory TAC 

August 13, 2002 
Rosen Centre Hotel 

International Drive, Orlando, Florida 
1:00 P.M. 

 
Members Present:  Diana Richardson, Chair, Sharon Mignardi, Neil Melick, Pam 
Dorwarth, Johnny Long, Leonard Lipka, Steve Corn 
 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 1:00 P.M. 
 
Motion by Melick and second by Lipka to approve the agenda, as amended. 
 
Motion by Lipka and second by Melick to approve the minutes of the July 1, 2002 
Meeting. 
 
Hotel Survey:  Discussion of the hotel survey was deferred until the September meeting. 
 
Emergency Evacuation Study:  Discussion was deferred until the September meeting.   
Dr. Richardson appointed Steve Corn and Neil Melick to the Committee. 
 
Review of the Advanced Education Module:  Dr. Ron Nutter advised that the 
Education TAC agreed to refer development and approval of all education courses to the 
various boards at DBPR.  He will continue to finalize the advanced module and submit it 
to DCA.  Further detailed comments to be submitted to him for an additional two week 
period.  
 
Commentary Development:  Commentary to be based strictly on the Florida code, with 
no differentiation from the federal guidelines. 
 
Discussion of Truncated Domes:  Legal staff to determine whether detectable warnings 
in Florida’s code based on the ANSI standard are equivalent to the reinstated truncated 
comes in ADAAG. 
 
Motion and second to adjourn the meeting at 2:50 P.M. 


